
 

“No one knows the dangers and the difficulties faced by today’s Police Officers better than another Officer, and no one knows Police Officers better than the FOP.” 
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Our next bi-monthly general membership meeting will be held TUESDAY, May 28rd at 7:00 PM in the 

fellowship hall of the First Baptist Church in Franklin. Come and join us for snacks and fellowship.  
 
 

President – Tony Ashe  1st Vice Pres – Jonathan Phillips 2nd Vice Pres – Steve Mason 
Secretary – Leah McCall  Treasurer – John Hook  State Trustee – Mike Langley 
Lodge Trustee – Jordan Sutton Sgt at Arms – John Zurawski  Past President – Al Caiata 
 

Please remember in your prayers our members and family members who are struggling with health issues. 
 
The lodge sponsored a concealed carry class that was a success. If you know anyone interested in attending 
another class, please let us know.  We are scheduling another class later in the year. 
 
May 12th through May 18th is law enforcement memorial week.  Please try to attend the law enforcement 
memorial service on town square in Franklin at 12:00 noon on May 17, 2024.  Let’s all be there to show our 
support for those who sacrificed all.  We have a few new members who I hope will attend. 
 
If you have people interested in joining, contact Tony Ashe, Mike Langley or I for the applications.  
 

I have listed below, the current dues for the three levels. 
 

Active Members are $175 
Retired Members are $75 
Associate Membership is $50 
 
 
"What we do for ourselves dies with us. What we do for others and the world remains and is 
immortal." —Albert Pine 
 
 

 
 

Fraternally,           FOP Lodge 81 
Leah McCall, Secretary          PO Box 12 

WNCFOP Lodge 81         Franklin NC 28744-0012                        


